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Hello my shining stars, 
 
Can you believe that it has already been 5 months since this pandemic started? 
 
We may have had to cancel most of our events this year, but we are still hosting our 5K! We have changed it 
to a virtual race so that everyone can run or walk while still socially distancing. We have created a STRAVA 
profile so that everyone can share their routes and times together. Please also follow us on Facebook to share 
your photos. All of those links can be found on our website. We can’t wait to run with you this September 
27th! Let’s outrun childhood cancer together! While still maintaining a safe distance… 
 
At the end of many cancer journeys, patients ring a bell to mark the end of their treatment. Many friends and 
family members come together to celebrate this milestone. With your help, we were able to provide a bell to 
Palm Beach Children’s Hospital at St. Mary’s Medical Center. Hopefully, the bell will be ready by our next 
newsletter so that we can share it with all of you. 
 
On behalf of the entire JSF organization, please stay positive and safe. 
 
Alexandra Passos 
Founder of Julia’s Star Foundation 
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